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Re: FOIA-2016-00415 
T-Mobile USA, Inc. 

Dear Ms. Sullivan: 

This is a partial response to your request dated January 21, 2016 under the Freedom of 
Information Act seeking access to: 

1. 	 Any documents evidencing the FTC's investigation leading up to the filing of the FTC 
Action (Category 1); 

2. 	 Any communications between FTC and T-Mobile related to tcess to 
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because individuals' right to privacy outweighs the general public's interest in seeing personal 
identifying information. See The Lakin Law Firm v. FTC, 352 F.3d 1122 (7th Cir. 2003). 

Additionally, some records contain information prepared by an attorney or his agent in 
contemplation of litigation. This information is exempt from the FOIA's disclosure requirements 
by FOIA Exemption 5 because it constitutes attorney work-product. See 5 U.S.C. § 552(b)(5); 
Hickman v. Taylor, 329 U.S. 495, 509-10 (1947). 

Finally, you should know that the attached complaints have not necessarily been verified 
by the FTC. Therefore, you should make your own judgment about relying on the information 
provided. 

Your final invoice and details regarding how to appeal to this response will be provided in our 
final response. If you have any questions about the way we are handling your request or about the 
FOIA regulations or procedures, please contact Shelley M. O'Hara at (202) 326-2072. 

Sincerely, 

Sarah Mackey 
Associate General Counsel 
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